
PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice of 7400 South Temporary Road Closure

Please be advised that the Cache County Public Works Department will be closing 7400 South, from Highway 165 to 400 West 
near Paradise to replace a failing culvert. Starting Thursday, May 9th through Wednesday, May 15th 2024.
Access to residents will be maintained.

If you have any questions as to how this closure will affect you, please feel free to reach out to the Cache County Road 
Division at 435-755-1560.
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